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NDIR Submission from D Beadsmoore 

I think that to encourage more people to have insurance that the Government charges 
should be removed from the cost of Policies. In NSW around 33% of the Policy cost is 
Government charges which are pushing up the cost to the point where we cannot afford to 
keep them.  There is GST, Stamp Duty, and Fire Services Levy.  I thought that the Stamp 
Duty was supposed to go when GST came in and the Fire Services Levy should be 
included in local Rates and Taxes so everyone pays not just the people who take out 
insurance. 

Regards 

D. Beadsmoore 
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